Lonserving
for Generations

UGANDA WILDLIFE AUTHORITY

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
PLOT 7 KIRA ROAD KAMWOKYA
P. O. Box 3530, Kampala, Uganda

Our Ref: TDO 41/01 Date: March 19, 2021

To all Tourism Stakeholders

PARK ACCESS CARDS, RESCHEDULES AND CREDIT STATEMENTS

Kindly refer to the above subject.

Further to ours of March 8, 2021 this is to clarify that credit notes can be used to
purchase any product or service provided by UWA. Here below are the updated
guidelines;

RESCHEDULES

1)

2)
3)

4)

3)

6)

Two (2) reschedules are allowed for within a period up to December 2022.
However, a third reschedule will need express approval from the
Executive Director and will incur a 25% penalty (basing on full amount).
Any reschedule to a date after 31°* December 2021 shall follow the one (1)
year rule as stipulated in our pre-COVID-19 guidelines.

Reschedules of permits deposited on is permissible, however for a second
reschedule, permits should be fully topped up.

During this COVID-19 situation, permits can be rescheduled up to one (1)
week before the tracking date but no reschedule(s) is permitted if the
tracking date has passed.

Reschedule of promotional permits is only possible within the promotional
period. If rescheduling to a period after the promotion has ended, you will
be required to top up permits at the prevailing non-discount rates.

A new template has been provided to make it easier to work on all
reschedules, as attached and will be uploaded on the UWA website.

CREDIT NOTES

1)

2)
3)

4)

Money held by UWA in the credit note arrangement for gorilla and chimp
permits can be utilized to purchase any product or service including entrance
fees and those products on discount during the promotional period that ends
on 30" June, 2021.

Top up on other existing permits can also be done using the money on the
credit note arrangement.

Permits purchased at old rate (USD 600) that were rescheduled or converted
into credit note, will remain at that rate i.e. USD 600.

All reschedule requests and credit note related issues have to go through the
UWA central registry or via em%lreservations@wild{ife.go.ug.
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OLD PARK ACCESS CARDS
1. Tour Operators who still have wildlife cards, are advised to return them
since they no longer work at the gates. The money on these wildlife cards
will be converted into credit note statements for which the above conditions
apply.

We look forward to serving you better.

Sam Mwandha
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

CC: Director Tourism and Business Development, UWA
All Chief Wardens, UWA
Head Reservations, UWA




